
         
         From the Desk of  

                       Mrs. Bergstresser  
 
 
April 13, 2018 
 
Dear Prospective K4 or K5 Student, 
 

We would like to invite you to our classroom, at Calvary Baptist Academy, 
on Thursday, April 26th, from 10:00 - 10:55 a.m.  We will have fun showing you some 
of the things we plan to do in our K-4 & Kindergarten class so you will know what 
to expect next year.  Bring a snack; we will be going to recess! ☺  Have your mom 
drop you off at the school office, and Mrs. Mac will take you to the K-4 & K-5 
classroom. 
 

Please have your parents contact the school office either by e-mail 
(sem@cbchuntsville.org or phone (721-1658 ext. 105) by Monday, April 23rd, to let 
us know if you will be able to attend or not.  We are looking forward to seeing 
you in our K-4 and Kindergarten. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Bergstresser's K-4 & K-5 Class  
 

sm  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Current students 
 

 k-4 

 

Clayton Haynes 

Mason Long 

Sophie Medlen 

 

K-5 

 

Charity Elwood 

Collin Haynes 


